
CARROLL ISD 
BUS RIDER REGISTRATION 

School Year 2025-2026 
 

You may complete the registration and payment process online via the CISD Transportation webpage link at 

www.southlakecarroll.edu and click the Transportation icon.  The Transportation Department will not be able 

to accept cash or check this school year.  Your student’s bus pass will be delivered to his/her campus.   

 

If your family is eligible for financial assistance under the National School Lunch Program (NSLP), please 

contact Rachelle Moody at 817-949-8240 for assistance in processing your student’s bus registration. 

 

Parent’s Name:  __________________________________________ Contact #:  _______________________ 

Address:  ________________________________________________________________________________ 

EMAIL:  _________________________________________________ ________________________________ 

 

               STUDENT’S LEGAL NAME                      ID#                GRADE                 CAMPUS                     AMT PAID 

 

________________________________    ___________  __________   _________________   _____________ 

________________________________    ___________  __________   _________________   _____________ 

________________________________    ___________  __________   _________________   _____________ 

________________________________    ___________  __________   _________________   _____________ 

________________________________    ___________  __________   _________________   _____________ 

________________________________    ___________  __________   _________________   _____________ 

**PROCESSING MAY TAKE UP TO 5 BUSINESS DAYS AFTER PAYMENT**                Payment Total:    _____________  

2025-26 Bus Rider Fee Schedule Early Bird Discount Eff. June 2nd – July 14th, 2025 

In order to allow for a more accurate picture of the number of riders, locations and stops needed, CISD 
encourages the purchase of bus passes early.  Bus passes are sold per school year or semester. 
 
Annual Pass:      $350 per student or $925 per family (3 or more students)                         
Semester Pass:  $200 per student or $550 per family (3 or more students) 
 
No refunds after September 9, 2025 
 
 
 

For routing information, please refer to the online Infofinder  system at www.southlakecarroll.edu located on the 

Transportation webpage, even if students have ridden the bus before, or you may call 817-949-8323.  Route schedules 

and stop locations are subject to change based on ridership.  2025 routes will be available August 6th.   

http://www.southlakecarroll.edu/
http://www.southlakecarroll.edu/

